
 

 

Date 3/12/2024 

Stage 2 Science Introduction Day 

Dear parent/carer, 

As part of the Stage 2 Science courses, students are invited to attend the Stage 2 Science 

Introduction Day at Open Access College. 

The Science Introduction Day is an opportunity for students to engage in workshops and 

activities that will help them develop key skills and understanding required for their Stage 2 

Science subjects. The day will cover topics such as Science as a Human Endeavour, 

Deconstruct & Design, and Science Inquiry. Students will have the chance to participate in 

sessions catered to their experience level and skill development needs. 

Date:   Friday 21st of February 

Time:   8:30am – 3:30pm 

Location:  Open Access College – 1-37 Marden Road, Marden SA 5097  

Room:   Teaching Area 3 (TA3) 

Session times / program: Please refer to the attached schedule for a detailed breakdown of 

the day's activities. 

Students will need to arrive by 8:15am and sign in at Student Services before meeting their 

teachers and making their way to their first session in TA3. Students will be required to sign out 

at Student Services before leaving at 3:30pm. 

To attend this event: Students will be required to organise their own way to and from Open 

Access College. 

Financial assistance is available for students where Open Access College is the enrolling 

school and who live 80km from Adelaide CBD to attend face to face events. 

Students must bring writing materials, a laptop or tablet if possible, and a packed lunch. 

Recess and lunch breaks are scheduled throughout the day. 

Return the completed consent form and media consent to 

Student.Services805@schools.sa.edu.au by Friday 14th February 2025. 

Photos may be taken at this event and published on our website and Facebook page. If you 

have returned a media consent form at enrolment for 2025, you do not have to return 

another. You can check whether we have a media consent form on file via Daymap 

Connect Parent Portal. 

During an incursion or excursion students are expected to keep their mobile devices switched 

off or on silent and store them in their bags unless instructed otherwise. For further information 

refer to our Mobile Phone Policy. 

Please contact Liz Fairey if you have any queries or concerns 

Elizabeth.Fairey506@schools.sa.edu.au or by telephone on 08 8309 3500. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Liz Fairey      Jeane Schocroft 

Teacher       Deputy Principal 
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